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Senators Chuck Grassley and Tom Coburn sent the FAA Administrator a letter 
this past week on the FAA’s contracting practices.  It does not speak to the LM 
contract award, but would be a good letter to make sure your Senator has 
received.  The link to the letter is below, thanks to Dorey and Joe for the heads 
up. 
 
http://finance.senate.gov/press/Gpress/2005/prg081805.pdf  
 
The response from the FAA on the FOIA submitted for the Pre-D information is 
finally in the hands of the FAA FOIA people waiting approval.   Should have by 
October 3rd. 
 
The OPM letter looking for clarification/information on the retirement 1.7% issue 
has been received and the draft response should be out soon according to 
Director Springer’s office. 
 
Spoke to the NLRB yesterday about the ULP, the gentleman called mainly to 
introduce himself and give me his phone number. 
 
EEOC age discrimination case – we have received the response from the other 
side and I have sent it out to Directors and Regcos.  I haven’t gotten through it all 
yet, it’s 144 pages without exhibits.  Another reminder to let your Director know if 
you’re coming on September 1st, the more the merrier. 
 
Congressional-Wally will have an update out this week. 
 
 
 
 
 
Kate Breen 
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